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December 16,2009 

Mr. Keith Herren 
Newhall Land 
23823 Valencia Boulevard 
Valencia, CA 91 355 

TERMINATION OF COVERAGE UNDER GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS 
- WELL PUMPING AND AQUIFER TESTING BY LEIGHTON AND ASSOCIATES AT 
NEWHALL LAND SITE LOCATED AT POTRERO CANYON, WEST OF PIC0 CANYON 
ROAD, CALIFORNIA (ORDER No. 93-010, FILE No. 05-093, CI No. 8901) 

Dear Mr. Herren: 

In our letter dated July 7 ,  2005, we informed you that the subject discharge is regulated under 
Order No. 93-010, which specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

In a letter dated May 1, 2006, you notified the Regional Board that the installation of 
groundwater wells for geotechnical investigations in Potrero Canyon have been completed and 
you would like to request termination of the WDR. 

Monitoring reports were received by the Regional Board on a quarterly basis in which all 
reporting requirements have been met. Since you have completed the installation and 
investigation activities and no longer need the WDR, the coverage under Board Order No. 93- 
010, CI No. 8901 for the subject facility is hereby terminated. 

If you have any questions, please contact Project Manager, Mr. Orlando Gonzalez, at (213) 
620-2267 or Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Rebecca Chou, at (21 3) 620-61 56. 

Sincerely, 

cc: Mr. Sam Rojas, Newhall Land 
Mr. Joseph L. Montoya, Leighton and Associates Geotechnical Investigation 
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Our mission is topreserve and enhance the quality of California's water resources for the benefit ofpresent and futtlre generations. 


